
Dominski joins CBRE as director of strategic accounts 
May 21, 2008 - Front Section

CB Richard Ellis (CBRE) said that Peter Dominski, a real estate veteran with more than twenty
years' experience, has joined the firm as director of strategic accounts. 
Dominski will serve as the firm's single point of client contact for Transwestern Investment Co.  In
addition, he will be responsible for developing new business opportunities for CBRE with institutional
clients. 
In connection with Dominski joining CBRE, Transwestern Investment has awarded the property
management contract for Brickstone Sq. in Andover, Mass. to CBRE. Transwestern is one of the
largest privately held commercial real estate and development firms in the U.S. and currently
operates a portfolio in excess of 43 million s/f nationwide. CBRE has previously served
Transwestern in New England.
"We are thrilled to have Peter join our team," said Andy Hoar, president/co-managing partner. 
Dominski joins CBRE from Urban Retail Properties, where he was a senior vice president. In that
role, he was responsible for providing leasing oversight on major Boston assets including The
Offices at Copley Place (845,000 s/f) and 116 Huntington Ave. (265,000 s/f). Dominski was also
responsible for providing leasing oversight on a number of significant regional projects including The
Ronald Reagan International Trade Center (200,000 s/f) in Washington, D.C.,  and 745 Fifth Ave.
(500,000 s/f) in New York City. 
A licensed real estate salesperson in Mass., Dominski is a graduate of UCONN (B.A.) and the
UCONN School of Business (MBA).
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